



Dear Reception Parents and Carers,

We're excited to let you know that Reception will begin **PE** and **Forest School** sessions starting next week.

PE - Mondays (afternoon)

On PE days, please send your child to school wearing:

- Plain tracksuit bottoms (grey, navy, or black)
- Plain white round-neck t-shirt
- Plain trainers
- A school jumper or sweatshirt

School uniform is not required on PE days.

Forest School

On Forest School days, please send your child in wearing their Forest School clothes, and pack their school uniform in a separate bag. Please also make sure your child has a pair of **wellies** in school before their Forest School session.

- Octopus Class Wednesday morning
- Starfish Class Friday morning

Please make sure every item of clothing is named.

Thank you for your support!

Miss Caesar & Mr Bridgford

Headteacher - Claire Westcott Roderick Avenue North, Peacehaven East Sussex BN10 8BZ Telephone: 01273 584212

e-mail: office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk **web:** www.meridianschool.co.uk

